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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

I would like to express my support for a more restrictive approach to open dispersed shooting in Pike National

Forest. I find "Alternative 3-Minimal Closures Pikes Peak Ranger District" to be particularly problematic as it

continues the policy of allowing shooting in and around Woodland Park, a major population center. 

 

As a father of nine children who live near this "open shooting" area as well as an avid hiker who utilizes open

trails in the Lovell Gulch region near Rampart Road, I find the frequency of gun fire in that area troubling.

 

I am supportive of the changes noted on map "Integrated Management of Target Shooting on the Pike National

Forest: Alternative 2-Pikes Peak Ranger District."

 

Thank you for your consideration, and I am happy to answer any questions you may have.

 

Respectfully,

Todd Wiseman

 

 


